
  

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

Friday June 14th 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Weather 

Just a reminder about ensuring children have appropriate clothing in school for this very 

mixed June weather that we are experiencing.  A jumper or a light jacket in addition to t-

shirts will be good to cover all weathers for outside play.  

Theatre Peckham 

Theatre Peckham are showing a version of Errol’s Garden on 13th and 14th July.  It is based 

on a book that many children in primary are familiar with having enjoyed looking at it in 

English lessons over the past couple of years.  The dates are over a weekend.  If you would 

like to find out more there is information about the show and booking tickets here: 

https://www.theatrepeckham.co.uk/show/errols-garden-2/  

SEND Badminton 

We have been given information about some badminton sessions to share with you.  All 

information can be found here: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.theatrepeckham.co.uk/show/errols-garden-2/


 

 

National School Sports Week 

Next week is National School Sports Week.  All pupils will be taking part in a range of 

sporting activities with their classes across the week.  On Friday pupils are being 

encouraged to come to school in sports clothes or dressed as a favourite sports star.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend.   

Best wishes, 

 
 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 

 


